
Dear members of the committee, 
 
My neighbors and my family are some of the residents directly affected by some of 
these issues. 
 
Our backyards bordering onto one of the building lots on Tribal Wood Street, we have 
for  about 8 years  experienced the constant dust and weeds growing 8-10 feet high. 
Every year it is the same thing, we complain to our councilor or in some cases to the 
developer. Some years these issues were addressed, some years they're not. If they 
are addressed then it's a one or two time thing and then left again. 
 
At this point we are boxed in by three different developments, the one directly behind 
us, one to the north on Fanshawe Park Rd., and the other at the southwest end of 
Blackacres Blvd. Every time there is heavy winds from either direction we're inundated 
with dust and garbage and weed seeds. 
 
I am sure I'm speaking for the rest of my neighbors, when I say that Councillor Morgan 
has our full support for his motion. 
 
Thank You 
 
Herman Loibl 
 


